
BINGHAM HOUSE
97 RICHLAND AVENUE
ATHENS, OHIO   45701

To whom it may concern at AASHE STARS,

I affirm that Ohio University’s 2021 STARS report has been reviewed in full, using the STARS 2.2 Review Template, and 
that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed.

Please note that I reviewed all credits for which I was not directly involved in the data collection process.  Sam Crowl, 
Associate Director of Sustainability, reviewed all credits for which I was directly involved in the data collection process.

Elaine Goetz, Director of Energy Management and Sustainability, is the STARS Liaison, and she addressed the 
inconsistencies and errors identified during the review.

Sincerely,

 

Xander Stultz 
Student Reporting Assistant and primary reviewer
xs087219@ohio.edu
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